
In support of Tom Land's letter -

From: Marisel Schank <Marisel@jupitersys.com>
Sent: Sunday, May 19, 2024 9:00 PM
To: mayorandcouncil@washingtongrovemd.org <mayorandcouncil@washingtongrovemd.org>
Subject: In support of Tom Land's letter -

Dear Mayor Compton and members of the Town Council:

I write in support of Tom Land’s letter dated April 21, 2024, listed on the Town's website as correspondence 
2024-55. I fully support Tom’s request to the Mayor and Town Council to protect the interests of Washington 
Grove taxpayers by limiting the role of non-residents on Town committees, and by limiting the voting rights of 
non-town resident in town committees.

Thank you for your consideration.

Respectfully,

Marisel Schank
302 Ridge Road

5/25/24, 4:11 PM
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